
RUMSON-FAIR HAVEN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION

 

August 2022
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and Student(s),

I would like to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year!  As the newly elected President of
the Student Government Association (SGA) for the upcoming academic year, my primary
responsibilities are to serve and represent Rumson Fair Haven Regional High School’s student
body. Thus, I look forward to actively representing and conveying the interests and concerns
brought to light by fellow students.
 
This year the Student Government Association will once again be offering all Rumson-Fair
Haven students the opportunity to purchase SGA memberships (formerly SGA cards).  We
highly encourage all students to purchase an SGA membership, as it offers, among other
advantages, significant discounts for various RFH activities. Upon purchase, students will
receive:
 
• A guaranteed FREE COPY of the Tower 2023 (school yearbook, which is a $115 value);
• Free admission to the Homecoming Festival and all SGA sponsored activities (except when
designated as a fundraiser);

• Free admission to home athletic events; and
• Discounts for all Tower Players, Tower Singers, and Jazz Band productions.
 
THIS is the deal you do not want to miss!  The membership, once purchased, will automatically
be linked to your student’s school ID, which means they will have access to it throughout the
entire year.

This year, the price for each SGA membership will be $125.  To purchase an SGA
membership through the on-line store please visit http://bit.ly/SGAcard (please note there
is an additional charge of $4.80 for on-line purchase). 

Please take into account that the sale of SGA memberships is the Student Government’s
primary fundraiser. That being said, this sale greatly benefits all RFH students by helping to
cover the costs of school-wide activities held throughout the year.  
 
Thank you for your participation and I wish your student a successful school year!
Enjoy the rest of your summer!
 
GO BULLDOGS!
 
Best regards, 

Evan Callas
SGA President

http://bit.ly/SGAcard

